TOWN OF CONCORD

TOWN MANAGER’S OFFICE
22 MONUMENT SQUARE - P.O. BOX 535
CONCORD, MASSACHUSETTS 01742

TELEPHONE (278) 318-3000
FAX (978) 318-3002

CHRISTOPHER WHELAN, TOWN MANAGER

OLD NORTH BRIDGE

September 21, 2012

Mr. Stan Durlacher, Chair

Concord-Carlisle Regional School Building Committee
c/o School Administrative Offices — Ripley Building
120 Meriam Road

Concord, MA 01742

Subject: Resignation from School Building Committee

Dear Stan,

Congratulations on securing approvals from boards and committees in the Town of Concord for
the construction of the new Regional High School. This seems like an opportune time for me to
step down from my seat on the School Building Committee. So | am hereby submitting my
resignation effective immediately.

Much has been accomplished during the seven weeks you have served as chair, and | applaud
your efforts to manage the project in as business-like and transparent a manner as possible. |
hope you and the consultants working on the project will feel free to contact me if my office can
assist in advancing the project in any way.

71 el

Town Manager

Cc: Fabian Fondriest, Regional School Committee
Carmin Reiss, Board of Selectmen




